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Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Oil Conservation Commission 
Box 871 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 
We are proposing to drill our Charlie-Pah No. k to 

the Pictured Cliffs formation of the South Blanco Field, San 
Juan County. Due to the rough terrain this well was staked 
1400' from the east line and 1750' from the south line of 
Section 12-27N-9W. All of Section 12 is Skelly leased. 

Request is respectfully made for an administrative 
approval for the location of the well at the above proposed 
location due to such rough terrain. 

P R O D U C T I O N D E P A R T M E N T 
J . S. F R E E M A N , VICE PRESIDENT 
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August 24, 1956 
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